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22nd September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Autumn Parents Evening. These will take place on Tuesday 14th and 
Wednesday 15th October. The first appointment available is 3.45pm and the final appointment is at 5.45pm. 
 
Please note that there will be one appointment available per child. 
 
Please book your slot via Arbor, you can do this by clicking on the section labelled Guardian Consultations. Please 
make sure you have activated your child’s account on Arbor beforehand to be able to book your appointment.  
 
Bookings will be open on Monday 29th September at 6:00pm and will close on Monday 13th October at 9am.  
Pre-school have arranged there’s directly.  
 
The appointment with your child’s class teacher will be 10 minutes long. Mrs Higham will be available, in the main 
hall, on the evening of Tuesday 14th & Wednesday 15th October, if you would like an appointment with Mrs Higham 
please contact the office.  
 

We look forward to welcoming you on the 14th and 15th October. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Hackett  
Headteacher 
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